
E-Safety Presentation for Parents 

On Monday, Craig Thompson from the Education ICT Service, gave an excellent talk on the 

potential risks facing children online and how parents can minimise can these risks and keep 

their children safe in the digital world.  Please see the link to the ‘e-safety bulletin’ on the 

VLE for helpful information and advice from Craig. 

https://i.stfaiths.co.uk/pastoral-care/e-safety 
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